
 

 

 
 
 

9th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

How to help your child become a successful student 
 
As you have probably seen in the school diary, we are holding an information evening for 
Year 7 parents this Thursday, 12th September from 6.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 
When you arrive, you will be directed to the school Hall.  We ask all parents/carers to sign in 
so that we have a list of everyone on site and a record of attendance. 
 
This evening is an early opportunity for you, as parents, to explore ways in which you can 
support the education of your child at home.  The evening will feature a couple of short 
presentations which will focus on how to promote successful learning.  We will be issuing a 
Key Stage 3 Curriculum Booklet and providing you with ways to support your son/daughter 
on their transition into secondary school. 
 
Parents and carers play a vital role in the success of their child’s education.  An effective 
partnership between school and parents is a crucial element in enabling our pupils to achieve 
high standards.  We believe that this evening can give you a clearer understanding of our 
educational goals and help you contribute further to your child’s future attainment. 
 
We hope that our new Year 7 students have enjoyed their start at Waddesdon School, and 
we look forward to seeing you at this information evening.  We encourage you to bring your 
child, who should be in full school uniform if they attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Israr     Mr C Cahill 
Head of Year 7    Deputy Headteacher 
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